
 
Dear Members of the Students Representative Assembly, 
 
I hope you have all been having an eventful semester so far! Since the last report, the 

Finance Committee has made a lot of progress on our plans, and I am delighted to be able 

to share them with you! 

 

Upcoming Events, Projects, & Activities  

1) Financial Awareness Day 2: With the success of FAD 1, the Finance 

Committee is planning on initiating the plans for FAD 2. We plan to collaborate 

with other departments at McMaster to be able to reach a wider audience. This 

upcoming event will take place on November 13 and will focus on collaborations 

with Mac Money Center and the Registrar’s Office. 

2) Beginning Services Budget Overviews: During the next few weeks, Finance 

Committee will be shifting our focus on reviewing Services budgets to ensure 

efficiency following a similar process as Bylaw 9 reviews. 

Successes 
1) Bylaw 9 Group Budget Review: The Finance Committee completed their 

preliminary budget review for the Bylaw 9 groups. Since then, all four out of five 

groups have presented their budgets to the SRA. 

2) MSU Courtesy Cards: This year, we had two rounds of printing for the MSU 

courtesy cards and they have all been printed.  

 
Current Challenges  
None! 
 
Volunteers (Standing Committees only)  
I wanted to provide my continual thanks to the volunteers Dylan and Yana, on the 
Finance Committee this year. Kevin, Zach, Josh, and Matthew have helped enormously 
in creating a successful committee full of new ideas and are responsible for making 
Finance Committee so impactful! 

 
Regards, 
 
Maheera Choudhury 
AVP Finance 
McMaster Students Union 
avpfinance@msu.mcmaster.ca 
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